
From: Lesley Boyle  
Sent: 19 October 2023 17:04 
To: Lauren Ford 
Subject: Planning application 2023/3216/P - 114 Sumatra Road, London NW6 
1PG 
 
Dear Ms Ford 
 
I am writing to object and voice my concerns over the 2 air conditioning units 
at the rear of  the Charlotte Guest House at 114 Sumatra Road.  Our property, 
116 Sumatra Road, adjoins 114 Sumatra Road and at the rear of our property is 
my daughter's bedroom with the units approximately 2 feet away. The 2 units 
are quite close together on a small wall and will inevitably cause disturbance to 
us. The owners have recently refurbished the property (I am unaware if they 
had planning permission for the extra rooms created) and we are already 
experiencing noise disturbance from their guests. 
 
These units were installed several months ago without planning permission 
although not yet turned on. 
 
We will also not be able to enjoy our garden if there is constant noise 
disturbance. 
 
Sumatra Road is a residential street of terraced houses with the Charlotte 
Guest House being the only non residential property in the street and we 
regularly experience problems from their guests/ We therefore do not need 
any extra disturbances to contend with. 
 
Regards. 
 
Mrs L Boyle 
 
 


